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May 27, 2020

The Directors of The Great Geauga County Fair would like to thank you for your
patience during this difficult time. The future still has more questions than
answers.

However, at the present time despite the Ohio Fair Managers recommendations
to the Governor’s Office, no direction has been given to how fairs can proceed.
Currently, the Geauga County Fairboard has agreed to move forward with a full
fair September 3-7, 2020. Now more than ever we will need the support of our
volunteers and community for a successful Labor Day weekend. We look forward
to providing the 198" edition family-friendly, safe event for all to enjoy.

We would ask that you continue to monitor the fair website geaugafair.com and
the fair Facebook page for updates.

Stay safe,

Paul Harris, Secretary



